Date: 2/2/2010

Re: FCC ID: LON-7350UE5
Applicant: AES Corporation

Subject: justification letter for expanded frequency range 406-470MHz

To whom it may concern:

You have asked the applicant for justification to have the 406 — 470 MHz freq range appear on
the face of the FCC Grant of Certification for a Part 90 Certification. This frequency range
contains frequencies regarded as usual & customary by United States Federal Government
and its various departments, user organizations and the military to appear on the face of the

equipment Grant of Certification.

(1) The applicant plans to ensure that USA users, other than those specifically identified in
this letter, not operate within bands which are not aliowed by the Part 90, as controlied by
the users’ FCC station license.

(2) This device will not be marketed to USA users, other than those identified in the letter,
namely the US Government and its various departments & military, for operation in

frequency range out of Part 90

Sincerely,
Applicant . AES Corporation
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Name and Job Title. : Michael Sherman/ President
E-mail . msherman@aes-intellinet.com

Tel. . 878 535-7310



